Interoffice Memorandum

January 18,2019

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings |
and Board of County Commissioners

F ROM:/ﬁﬂmk V. Massaro, P.E., Director, Public Works Departmex}(//

CONTACT PERSON:  Christine N. Lofye, P. E., Manager abﬁ
‘ Traffic Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890

SUBJ: Installation of “No Parking” signs at Apopka Vineland Road bus pull-outs

Residents living along Apopka Vineland Road have expressed concerns related to the parking
of semi-trucks at bus pull-outs at the following three locations:

e North and south of Promenade Drive in both the northbound and
southbound directions

¢ South of Bay Meadows Elementary School in both the northbound and

* southbound directions

o Between 5 Street and Jureane Drive in both the northbound and
southbound directions ’

Traffic Engineering supports a parking restriction at these bus pull-outs as parking at these
locations is not consistent with the intended use.

Staff recommends approval of “No Parking” signs installation within bus pull-outs on Apopka

Vineland Road.

Action Requested: Approval of “No Parking” signs installation within bus pull-outs on
Apopka Vineland Road. District 1.
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